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2nd December 2020  

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 

Christmas has arrived at St Mary’s School this week. The hall 
looks festive and classrooms are looking colourful.  Please find 
enclosed the events that we are planning throughout December. 
 

Advent Windows  
These will be lit up during the month of December in the town. 
When a new one is unveiled, we will announce where you can 
find the window on the website or check out our Facebook page 
for the photo of the window. 
 

Christmas Cards and gifts 
Children can bring cards for their classmates and gifts into class. 
They will need to be in school by Tuesday 15th December before 
we send them home on Friday 18th December.  
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The week at a glance 
Due to current Covid restrictions, all these activities are taking place in your child’s 

bubble and not with any other group of children.  
 

Monday 14th December   
Daily Worship with Mrs Trelfer – the theme Joseph and the Angel 
Our work towards the Christingle service begins in classes. 
Christmas Crafting in classes.  
Class R, 1 and 2 will have a cinema style experience in the hall.  

 
Tuesday 15th December - Christmas Jumper Day and Christmas Dinner 
Wear a Christmas jumper with your school uniform today.  
Daily Worship with Mrs Trelfer – the theme Shepherds and the Angel 
Class 3 and 4 will have a cinema style experience in the hall 
Enjoy a lovely Christmas Dinner with your class. Do not forget to order this 
as soon as you can, through this link www.principals-catering.com. 
 All Christmas cards and gifts in school by today.  

 

Wednesday 16th December  
Class R, 1 and 2 Nativity with the school and then with you on the website  
Class 5 will have a cinema style experience in the hall. 

 
Thursday 17th December  
We will be sharing Class 3, 4, 5 and 6’s Carol Concert with the school 
Class 6 will have a cinema style experience in the hall. 
Christmas Party time. Mrs Trelfer will be turning the decks for a disco with 
the infants at 1.30 then juniors at 2pm. There will be party games and fun 
in each class, organised by the class teacher. School Uniform to be worn. 
We are unable to provide any treats for the afternoon party but are 
inviting you to send your child to school with a treat or snack in a plastic 
container that we can sanitize in the morning and the children can eat in 
the afternoon.  

 

Friday 18th December 
Christingle Service in school which will then be shared on the website   

 
 

 
If your child has any allergies to popcorn please let us know at office@stmarysprimary.net.  School will 
finish at normal time on Friday 18th December. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Alison Trelfer 
Acting Head of School 

http://www.principals-catering.com/
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